
 

 

Montréal, April 18, 2024 
 
 
 

To the tenants of Habitations Workman-Delisle B 
575, rue Atwater 
 

 

We’re selecting a contractor 

 
Hello, 
 
 
We have been meeting with you over the past few weeks to assess 
the work inside and outside your apartments.  
 
 
Great news! 
 
We are currently selecting the contractor who will carry out the 
work in your building. 
 
 
Rest assured that you will be informed about the next steps before 
work begins in your apartment. 
 
 
Cordially, 

Le service des immeubles OMHM 


